
Dear Praying Friends,                   Fall 2022

The beautifully vibrant colors of the leaves, the crisp air, and the start of a new school year bring a busy season of life 
for us all. Though the seasons come and go, we take joy in each season of life that God brings our way. The changing 
leaves, though beautiful, will die and fall. We, too, will die after a short season of life on this pilgrimage. Urgent is the 
need to tell lost souls of the everlasting life that Jesus freely offers. 

August.  We started the month by organizing a crew and loading a container to be sent to one of our missionaries in the 
Solomon Islands. There are many islands yet in need of the Gospel. Would you pray for more laborers for the many 
islands of the Pacific? 
 
God sent another new missionary our way. What a joy it was to take part in his interview! A new school year began, 
and Allie is now a senior in high school. Please pray for our kids as they are near a new season of life. Ask God to give 
them tender hearts to obey His leading and serve Him with their lives. We have not pushed them in any direction but 
desire that wherever God should lead them, they will be laborers in His harvest field.  

September.  God has given us an excellent board of 14 pastors, commissioned by their churches, to guide our mission 
agency. It is a privilege to serve as the general director under their guidance. In September, we held a board meeting 
with these pastors and were privileged to host a meal for them in our home. Please pray for wisdom as I seek to direct 
our mission and serve our missionaries.

October.  October kept us busy preaching mission conferences. In one of these 
conferences, I was privileged to preach several times to the young people in a 
Christian school and encourage them to give their lives to serve the Lord. I 
also preached in English with a Spanish interpreter. God is at work in the 
Spanish-speaking churches of America. They are sending out missionaries and 
reaching the world with the Gospel. So even as our nation continues to change, 
may we be busy ministering to those nationalities whom God sends to our 
land.

We also spent much time in the office this month doing computer upgrades and spending time with missionary families 
passing through.

Thank you for your faithful praying and giving that enables us to help get the Gospel to the nations.

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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